
From: Tony.Almond@hse.gov.uk  
Sent: 21 March 2018 15:41 
To: Chris Bartlett 
Cc: Trevor Sexty 
Subject: RE: Lidsey Oil Site - WSCC/008/18/BN 
 
Dear Chris,  
 
Further to our discussion earlier. I can confirm that HSE has no comment on the application as it 
reflects the continuation of the activity on the site. However, if there are any specific queries 
regarding the health and safety regulatory regime I would be happy to respond to them. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Tony 
 
Tony Almond 
Energy Division: Policy 
Regulation Directorate 
Health and Safety Executive 
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